
Reception Weekly Update 

Monday 13th November – Friday 17th November 
 

 

In Maths we have been: 

 Carefully counting objects as well as steps, claps and jumps.  

 Creating and experimenting with marks and symbols to 

represent number. Using drawings, lines | | | | and dots • • • • 

Can you spot some numbers on your walk home? 

 

 

In Phonics we have been: 

 Using our wipe boards to create patterns.                             Eg. c 

o c o c o and  \/\/\/\/\/.   

 Introduced to the phoneme ‘c’ ‘k’ and ‘e’  – we have tried to 

articulate ‘c’ ‘k’ and ‘e’  and mark make ‘c’ ‘k’ and ‘e’  and find 

‘c’ ‘k’ and ‘e’  in words. 

 Learning to read and write the tricky word ‘the’ 

Ask your children about the river game and the puppet. 

 

 

Just a little reminder about reading at home ~ please come on in 

and change books with your child at the end of any day during 

open classroom at 3.15. We are really enjoying guided reading 

with your children and love reading the comments you have 

written. 
 

 

Thank you for coming along to our phonic workshops. 

We hope you found them useful. 

 

 

 


